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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director Serial No. 622] -

Office of Inspection and Enforcement F0/FHT:baw E Jo
U. S. Nuclear. Regulatory Commission Docket No. 50-338 .

Region II License No. NPF-4"
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 .'; -

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

IE Bulletin 79-17
, North Anna Power Station Unit 1 .

In response to the subject Bulletin, " Pipe Cracks in Stagnant Borated Water
Systems at PWR Plants", we are performing the review requested to identify
applicable piping systems. However, due to the volume of material that

must be reviewed, we will not be able to meet your requested response date of
August 25, 1979. We expect our review to be completed within the next two
weeks and will provide the results by September 14, 1979.

Very truly yours,

[|([./-C.M.Sta17ngs
Vice President-Power Supply
and Production Operations

cc: Director
Division of Operating Reactors
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